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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Tuolumne County Transportation Council
(TCTC) has released the 2016 Draft Regional
Transportation Plan (RTP). The RTP is a long
range multi-modal transportation investment plan
for the Tuolumne County region. Notice is
hereby given that the Public Hearing is
proposed for Wednesday, September 14th at
3pm in the Tuolumne County Board of
Supervisors Chambers located at 2 South Green
Street on the 4th floor of the County |
Administration Building. The purpose of the
hearing is to collect public input regarding the
2016 Draft Regional Transportation Plan.

The Regional Transportation Plan (RTP)

may be accessed online at
http://www.tuolumnecountytransportationcouncil.
org/. Copies are also available for purchase or
review at the TCTC office located at: 48 West
Yaney Avenue, 3rd Floor, Sonora, CA. Persons
wishing to submit comments regarding the RTP
can either e-mail: apadilla@ co.tuolumne.ca.us
or submit via mail to:

Tuolumne County Transportation Council,

2 South Green Street, Sonora CA 95370.
Attention: Alex Padilla
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